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Trail News:

Bear Trail, we have a 1-year extension. We still need to work on a re-route for the upcoming years as
this will be the last year that we will have permission to utilize

Diehl property re-route is completed. We have received the approval from the governor’s council for
the 2-3-year permanent re-route.

Town re-route is good. The ordinance was changed so we no longer need to ask for permission every
year.

Club trail in Pine Lake is still being worked on by Spenser’s Den

Swamp matts were purchased from Musson'’s to utilize for the trail bed development. These will be
stored at the groomer barn

Groomers:

Tractor still has brusher on it. Will need to be switched for grooming

2013 Piston Bully is done and will be returned next week. When this is returned, they will pick up the
2016 for maintenance and fluid changes.

Argo will need some maintenance work completed before use



Drags: 1 needs a new pan welded on, the other 2 have maintenance that needs to be done

Coming Events/Meetings/Fundraisers:

Next meeting will be Tuesday October 18, at the Cabaret Cove. 6:30pm

Club workday: Scheduled for October 22nd, Please meet at the groomer barn at 9:00am. Please bring
tools for brushing and signing. (UTV/ATV, but not necessary).

***Please get a hold of Scott so we can get a head count. 715-401-1600

Map Ads:

Map ads are coming along. Waiting on approximately 10 sponsors. Will be working on getting them
pulled together soon for print.

Memberships:

Don't forget to renew your membership if you have not already done so. The website is working good
now and you should have no issues with renewing. Otherwise, please feel free to fill out the form and
mail it to the PO Box.

Snow News/Misc.:

The AWSC Fall Conference is this weekend. Julia Gray - Oneida County Youth Representative - KAOS
member - (Hodag Sno-Trails, Scott Hetland and his granddaughter) will be attending.

The KAOS group is sponsoring a non-perishable food drive at the event. If anyone would like to bring a
non-perishable food item to the meeting tomorrow for donation to the KAOS (Kids and Adults on Snow)
for the event, it would be greatly appreciated. Please contact Scott to make arrangements if you are
unable to attend the meeting and would like to still donate.

Please feel free to share anything you would like to see in the newsletter.
Pictures, experiences on the trails, family rides, etc. We would love to hear from you!

A HUGE thank you to all our map ad sponsors, landowners and members!

“It’s amazing the number of great people in your life that you wouldn’t have ever met if it wasn’t for
snowmobiling”
unknown author



Think Snow!!



